MEMO

9-27-99

TO: KELLY COOK
FR: DOROTHY

RE: JIC APACHE #8 P-27-26N-5W

I am returning your C-104 again. I still can't approve this. I told you on the letter 9-15-99, I
need all the information filled on #5. The hole size, casing&tubing size etc. & return.

T alsg told you that I received an intent to recomplete in Blanco Mesaverde & a plat for MV.

You have here Blanco PC. This was once a PC, but our records show the PC was Plugged and
deepen to Dakota & is a single Dakota. Are you opening back up the PC or are you recompleting
to Mesaverde. I need a subsequent sundry telling us what you actually are doing.

Thanks



